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Calendar Peek!
02.05	 PARISH & SCHOOL CHOIR PRACTICE	 2:45-4 PM	 MusicRm. 

	 PLAYMAKERS (3RD & 4TH)	 3-4:30 PM	 School

02.06	 SCHOOL LITURGY (MASS LEADERS-4TH)	 8 AM	 Church

	 Altar Servers:  Turner Hester, Peter Mascari, & Hunter Hollins

	 Dress Uniforms & Food Pantry Item

	 IMAGINATION CLUB (YELLOW-3RD/4TH/5TH)	 2:45 PM	 Art Rm.

	 PLAYMAKERS (4TH & 5TH)	 3-4:30 PM	 School

02.07	 PLAYMAKERS (7TH & 8TH)	 3-4:30 PM	 School

	 FACULTY MEETING	 3:15 PM	 AC

02.11	 CUB SCOUT PACK 378	 6 PM	 Cafeteria

02.12	 PARISH & SCHOOL CHOIR PRACTICE	 2:45-4 PM	 MusicRm. 

	 MEN’S CLUB MEETING	 6 PM	 Cafeteria

02.14	 VALENTINE FREE DRESS		  School

 

 

Please see Home & School 

update on page 3.

What’s Happening!
NO U-TURNS.  Parents, please note that U-Turns are not allowed on Main Street after 
dropping off or picking up students in car pool!  The safety of our students is key!  Our se-
curity officers are monitoring this situation closely.  

CATHOLIC CHARITIES DONATIONS.  Thanks so much for your generous donations to 
House Challenge to collect items for Catholic Charities.  Donations were well received by 
personnel at Catholic Charities.  They noted that we donated the greatest number of items 
and that our items were the most organized they’d received!  Thanks to our eighth grade 
House members for doing such a great job sorting and organizing our donations!

SCHOOL LITURGY.  Our weekly school liturgy will be Wednesday, February 6, 8 a.m.  
Fourth grade will lead our Mass and altar servers will be Turner Hester, Peter Mascari, and 
Hunter Hollins.  Remember dress uniforms and a non-perishable item for our Sacred Heart 
St. Vincent de Paul Food Pantry.

 

Congratulations to House 

Caritas for taking the fourth 

House Challenge, collecting 

supplies for Catholic Charities.  

House Fides finished second, 

House Spes finished third, and 

House Fortitudo finished fourth.Continued on page 2

Sacred Heart of Jesus School is a diverse community dedicated to educating the body, mind and spirit.



 

Please note the following 

important calendar changes.  

April 3:  Full day of school with 

NO early dismissal

April 30:  Pizza with the Principal

May 23:  Field Day (previously 

scheduled for May 17th); no 

prayer service and awards

May 24:  Awards for third 

through seventh grades will be 

presented after Mass

These changes have been 

noted on the website calendar.  

However, if you have already 

downloaded the website 

calendar, the changes WILL 

NOT download.  Those dates 

must be manually updated.  

 

Calendar Updates
What Else is Happening!

Continued from page 1

CUB SCOUT PACK 378.  Cub Scout Pack 378 will meet Monday, February 11, 6 p.m., 

Sacred Heart of Jesus School Cafeteria.

MEN’S CLUB.  Sacred Heart of Jesus Men’s Club will meet Tuesday, February 12, Sacred 

Heart of Jesus School Cafeteria.  Supper begins at 6 p.m., followed by the 7 p.m. meeting.

VALENTINE THEME DRESS.  Students and faculty will enjoy Valentine Theme Dress on 

Thursday, February 14.  Students may wear red and/or white or theme shirts and acces-

sories; long blue or black jeans (loose fitting with no holes) or uniform bottoms (shorts or 

long pants).

SACRED HEART DINES AT BYRONZ!  Close your kitchen on Tuesday, February 26, 

and come dine with your Sacred Heart family at Bistro Byronz!   Fun!  Food!  Fellowship!  

Fundraiser!  This event has it all!  Please see page 6 for more information.

SACRED HEART PARISH MESSENGER.  The Sacred Heart of Jesus Parish Messenger 

for the week of February 3 is available.  Click here to access the document.  

NEWS TO THE EDITOR.  Do you have news for The Tuesday Newsletter?  Please email 

news to Lisa Cossé (LCosse@SacredHeartBR.com) by 2 p.m. the Monday prior to publica-

tion.	
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February: Month of  the Holy Family

THE WIDE WORLD OF SACRED HEART SPORTS

DATE		  TEAM & OPPONENT					     TIME			   LOCATION

02.06		  Boys Basketball (3rd) vs. St. Aloysius Blue			     6:45 p.m.		  Sacred Heart

02.07		  Boys Basketball (6th) vs. St. Jude				      5:45 p.m.		  St. Jude

		  Boys Basketball (7th) vs. St. Jude				      6:30 p.m.		  St. Jude

		  Boys Basketball (8th) vs. Redemptorist			     7:30 p.m.		  Redemptorist

02.08		  Boys Basketball (3rd) vs. St. George Dragons		    5:45 p.m.		  Sacred Heart

		  Boys Basketball (4th) vs. St. George Dragons		    6:30 p.m.		  Sacred Heart	

		  Boys Basketball (5th) vs. St. George Dragons		    7:15 p.m.		  Sacred Heart

Sacred Heart of  Jesus Church
In Honor of  the Christian Family

http://sacredheartbr.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/02/20190203B.pdf
mailto:lcosse%40SacredHeartBR.com?subject=The%20Tuesday%20Newsletter


3

February 19 Pizza with the Principal 
March 1  Tiger Gala Sponsorship  
   forms due 
March 30  Tiger Gala

Volunteer 
Opportunity 

On Tuesday, February 12, our 
teachers will have their 

quarterly teacher appreciation 
luncheon.  We are in need of 
parents to volunteer for an 

hour to watch a class so that 
the teachers can enjoy this 
luncheon.  Please consider 

signing up and earning  
1 PIP hour!!   

Here is the link to volunteer: 
https://

www.signupgenius.com/go/
20f0a4ca4a72fabf58-teacher15 

Committee Chair 
Positions Available 

We are in need of volunteers to 
chair a few of our committees.  

Right now we are looking for chairs 
for the Hospitality, the School 
Supply and the Teacher Cakes 
Committees. If you have any 
questions or would like to be 

considered for these important 
positions, please contact Bobbie 

Hunter (bobbiebhunter@me.com) or 
Bridget Akin(bakin70@gmail.com). 
This is a great way to be involved 

and earn your PIP hours. 

Pip Hours 
If you have any questions regarding your PIP hours, please 

contact the PIP chair, Keshia Rambo (knmrambo@yahoo.com). 

Tiger Gala 
The Tiger Gala Committee is looking for volunteers to be 

involved in our upcoming auction.  This is such a fun event to be 
a part of!  Don’t miss out!  If you are interested, please contact 
one of our co-chairs, Katie Bodin (katiegbodin@gmail.com) or 

Keisha Houston (keishachouston@gmail.com). 
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Bistro Byronz is proud to support  
Sacred Heart

on Tuesday, Feb 26th starting at 5 pm. 
Dine in at 

Bistro Byronz MidCity
and Byronz Restaurant Family will donate 20% 

of your check (food & soft drink only) to 
Sacred Heart
Can’t dine in?

Take a little Bistro to-go & Bistro Byronz will 
donate 10% of those sales as well.

*OR*
Order from the Bistro For Your Cause menu on

                           and 10% will be donated!

5412 Government Street
Reservation Recommended: 225-218-1433

BISTRO 
 FOR : 
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  Catholic High School 
Cheerleading Clinic 

Open to girls 1st through 5th grade 
 

Sunday,  
March 10, 2019 

 

1:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. 
 

Performance for parents  
at 3:00 p.m. 

Cost - $25  
includes a t-shirt & a snack 

Register by Thursday, February 14 at 

https://mychs.catholichigh.org/cheer 
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